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To: _WEB_Local Plan

 Washwell Fields(PS41)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sirs 

We would refer to the Stroud District Council Draft Plan 2019 which sets out Washwell 

Fields as their preferred site for building up to 20 additional houses in Painswick. 

We do not object to the proposal for additional houses but we do object most strongly to 

the proposed access via Lower Washwell Lane. 

We live in Overmead which is situated immediately on the right as you join Lower Washwell 

Lane from the A 46. 

This can already be difficult to negotiate as our personal experience has seen some very 

near accidents as we use this junction on a daily basis. During rush hour and in the dark 

the position becomes worse. 

We would register our very real concern on the grounds of traffic usage and the increased 

risk of accidents to the many adults and school children on the way to school or to the 

Rec. We feel that there must surely be a more suitable access to the new development 

probably off the A 46. 

Please acknowledge our concerns. 

Yours sincerely  


